

ASH MANOR SCHOOL

Manor Road Ash Surrey GU12 6QH Telephone (01252) 353900 Headteacher: A Bailey BSc, PGCE, NPQH



18th July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to thank you for the support you have given to your children and to the school.

Every day I go into lessons around the school and it is a privilege to observe the very positive interactions between staff and students. Learning is a real focus and the quality of work I see is a testament to that; I really am very proud of the staff and students here in Ash Manor.

The last half term has been incredibly busy with exams, the fabulous Bugsy Malone musical, Sports Day, the CCF parade and so many different trips and activities. We are in the middle of Challenge 24 at the moment with a huge range of activities being undertaken by years 7 to 9 while Year 10 are out on Work Experience. It has been a really busy half term with so very many different things going on, but it has been hugely rewarding for the school community.

Ash Manor School closes at 12:30pm on Friday 19th July for the summer break. There will be a letter emailed to you at the end of August with the start of term arrangements and other details to support your children to make a great start to the new school year in September. Please bear in mind that whatever your child chooses to do in the break with hair colour and piercings, everything must comply with the school rules on their first day back.

Pre-loved uniform will be available in the foyer from 8am – 4pm on Monday 22nd July, Tuesday 23rd July and Wednesday 24th July. As always there is no charge for this; we ask only that you contribute throughout your child's time here by bringing any uniform that your child has outgrown and adding it to our supply. Please be aware that we offer and ask for more than branded items; the donations and collections can also be shirts, outdoor coats and any other school uniform requirement in good condition. If anyone would like to donate uniform at any time, please take it to main reception at the school.

Any family in receipt of free school meals should have received a voucher to cover the summer holiday period by email. You should also have received a uniform voucher. Please contact us if you have not received one or both of these.

I hope that you have a wonderful summer break and I look forward to continuing to work with you to ensure that your child enjoys an excellent education with excellent outcomes.

Yours sincerely

Agnes Bailey Headteacher

www.ashmanorschool.com





